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29 August 2018  

REMINDER:  THE SCHOOL IS CLOSED THIS FRIDAY, 31 AUGUST, FOR TEACHER ONLY DAY AND ON 

MONDAY, 03 SEPTEMBER, FOR MID-TERM BREAK. 
 

Fathers’ Day Breakfast – Thursday 30 August:  This breakfast is being held tomorrow, Thursday 30 August, 

beginning at 7.50 am.  We look forward to seeing all of the important men in our children’s lives attending.   

School App (School Stream): An update to the School Stream app has been  released. You can even set your 

phone’s app updates to automatic. Here are the instructions for the Apple App Store 

(https://goo.gl/mvC9as) and the Google Play Store (https://goo.gl/XCgkL1). 

To get the most out of the app features we do recommend creating an account so you can easily 
manage the content the school sends through. 

To create an account, go to the side menu via the top-left corner and click on "Log-in". This is a quick and 
easy process that will require your first and last name, and a mobile number, email, or Facebook account 
authorisation. 

Once you have created your account, you will be able to access all of the new app features which will be 
highlighted in the welcome video. 

Camp Fees:  Fees are due for the Year 7/8 camp.  You are most welcome to pay the camp off over the next few weeks, just 

contact Mrs White or the school office for further details.  If anyone has any contacts who might be able to help us with camp 

supplies, we would love to hear from you. 

 

PB4L (Positive Behaviour for Learning):  As part of this initiative, we are running a PB4L shop.  Children earn tokens from their 

teachers and these can be redeemed at the shop once a week.  This is a great system that recognises good behaviour and the 

children learn about how positive behaviour can be acknowledged.  To sustain the shop we need access to free prizes.  Fancy 

stationery, giant cookies, small toys, balls, stickers, etc, so if you can help please contact us to point us in the right direction. 

 

Breakfast Club:  This runs every day, from 8.00 – 8.30 am in Room 11, and is free to all students.  

 

Important Dates:   

 Thursday 30 August – Fathers’ Day breakfast, from 7.50 am at the school hall 
Thursday 30 August – Rms 9, 13 & 14 trip to Pak’n Save 
Friday 31 August – Teacher Only Day.  This is a continuation of the professional learning module started earlier this year.  
Unfortunately, the facilitator cannot come in during school holidays – School closed 
Monday 03 September – Mid-term break, school closed   
 
 

CARPARKS ARE STRICTLY FOR STAFF & SERVICE VEHICLES ONLY.     DO NOT USE THE CARPARKS TO DROP 

OFF OR COLLECT YOUR CHILDREN.  THERE IS PLENTY OF PARKING ON THE ROADS AROUND THE SCHOOL.  

THIS IS A SAFETY ISSUE FOR ALL OUR CHILDREN.   
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